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åWhere CHRIST Is the Centeræ 

From the Pastoré 
 
The next two months are going to be busy months at First Baptist Church. Bro. Steve and 
I will be participating in revivals at other churches, Bro. Lee will be attending a training 
conference, weôll all make our plans for Spring Break week, weôll see the deadline come 
for this summerôs Student Life Childrenôs Camp (March 19), weôll have our first 
organizational meeting for this summerôs Vacation Bible School, weôll have the childrenôs 
Easter programs (Easter egg hunt and their musical program), the choir will present their 
Easter Cantata, and weôll all enjoy celebrating the resurrection of our Lord on Easter 
Sunday! Whew! 
 
While all of that is going on, there is one other special event happening that I want to call 
to your attention. On three successive Monday evenings (March 20, March 27, and April 
3), our church will host the Christian Life and Witness Course being taught in anticipation 
of the Will Graham crusade coming to Dothan in May. I want you to know that this course 
is not just for those who are planning to attend the crusade or work in the crusade. This 
course (three parts taught on three successive Monday evenings) is for anyone who 
would like to know how to share or improve their ability to share a Christian testimony 
with a lost friend. 
 
I hope you will attend all three sessions. And if you canôt make it to one of our Monday 
evenings, please know that the same lessons will be taught at various times and locations 
all over the Wiregrass area. There will even be a make-up day if you miss one of the 
sessions entirely. If you are not sure if you should come, just ask yourself this question: 
ñhow comfortable am I telling others about Jesus?ò If you donôt feel completely ready, 
then these sessions are for you. Hereôs what you can expect to learn: 

¶ How to begin a spiritual conversation. 
¶ What Bible verses you might use. 
¶ How you can help a person make a decision for Christ. 

 
I think you can see that these sessions will go far beyond preparing us for just one 
crusade event in May. These sessions can equip us to fulfill our ongoing mission as 
representatives for Christ in this community! 

February 28, 2017                                M   N  

Christian Life and Witness Course  

Three Successive Monday Evenings  
March 20, March 27, and April 3 

7 - 9 PM 

Our church will host this conference. 
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Marvin Miller 

                     by Letter 
 

 
Wednesday Total Attendance 

January   25  142 
February  1  153 
   8  144 
   15  148 
   22  160 
                 Sunday Attendance 

    Sunday School Morning Worship                  
January  29  102  193   
February 5  113  215 
  12  130  184 
  19  108  184 
  26  105  191 
 
Budgeted Weekly                     $7,148.37 
Budgeted  YTD                         $64,335.33 
Tithes and Offering YTD            $68,408.00 
Other Budget Receipts YTD                        21.15  
Total Receipts YTD                  $68,429.15 

Menus 
 

Wednesday, March 1 
Fried Ribs, Hash Brown Casserole, Turnips 

 
Wednesday, March 8 

                           Chicken Pot Pie, Salad 
 

       Wednesday, March 15 
Baked Ham, Mashed Potatoes, Mac and Cheese, English Peas 

 
 Wednesday, March 22 

Potato Bar, Barbecue, Garlic Bread 
 

 Wednesday, March 29 
No Supper: Spring Break 

Student/Kids Ministry Corner  

Wow! Itôs already almost March! What happened to 
February? I know I feel this way, and with time 
flying as fast as it does, it can be easy to miss out 
on whatôs happening in Kids and Youth ministry. 
Weôve got some awesome events planned for the 
next few months and some important fundraisers 
scheduled over the next few months as well. To 
help communicate these dates and information 
weôll be producing a Newsletter for each ministry 
that you can find at the front and back of the 
Sanctuary as well as in the offices. Make sure you 
grab one and also check out our slides on Sunday 
mornings and Wednesday night during 
announcements. Iôm excited about what Godôs 
doing with our students and I hope you are too! :) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Kids and Youth will be selling Steak Sandwich 
Lunch Bags for Friday March 10

th
 to help pay for 

Summer Camps. You can purchase tickets from 
any student as well as purchase them in the office 
from Mrs. Martha. Tickets are $7. Thanks for 
supporting our students!  :) 

Student Life Kids Camp 

Shocco Springs 

July 18 - 21 

Sign-up by March 19
th
. 

                             $75 Deposit due    
                                        March 19 th. 

Wednesday, March 29 - Spring Break 

NO Wednesday Night Supper - NO Prayer Meeting 



March 5, 2017 
In Memory of  F. A. and Emma Will Collins, Jr.,  

Clancy Turner  and  
Dr. Boyd & Gladys Edwards  
by Mr. & Mrs. Charles Turner 

 
March 12, 2017 

 In Loving Memory of  Mr. & Mrs. J.D. Chesteen  
and Mr. John T. Ward by The Donnie Chesteen Family 

 
March 19, 2017  

In Loving Memory of Evelyn Tew  
by Mr. & Mrs. Ricky Bennett and Mr. & Mrs. Randal White 

 
March 26, 2017 
In Loving Memory of  

Clara and Bill Farmer and Mary and H.G. Hayes, Sr.  
by Gail and H.G. Hayes, Jr. 

 
April 2, 2017 

In Memory of Liz and Tyler Mitchum by  The Mitchum Family 
 

If you want to change or delete your week for flowers, 
please call the church office and let us know.   

  Deacons Scripture and Prayer 
 

March 5 Freddy Martin 
 12 Ricky Beck 
 19 Patrick Dyess 
 26 Al Folsom 
April 2 Jason Padgett 
 

Brown Bag Calendar 
 
March 5 - Any canned meat 
March 7 - Brown Bag Delivery 
 
March 12 - Mac & cheese 
March 19 - Toilet Paper, Paper Towels, & Tissues 
March 26 - Any canned vegetable/fruit 
April 2 - Any canned meat 
April 9 - Bags of beans/peas 
 
April 11 - Brown Bag Delivery 
April 16 - Any condiments/spices/or crackers 
April 23 - Bags of rice 
April 30 - Any canned vegetable/fruit 
May 7 - Any canned meats 
 
May 9 - Brown Bag Delivery 

 
Monday, March 6 

Brown Bag Volunteers will meet  
at 4 PM to sort items 

 
If you are available to deliver the Brown Bags each month, 

contact the church office for details. 

Christian Sympathy is extended to: 
 

 
Mike and Tiffany Turner and Family  

on the death of Her Father and Step-Mother: 
Roy and Lynn Creech   

 
 
 
 

Spring Forward 

Time Changes: March 12 

Wednesday, March 29 is Miss Eva Holmes 
98th Birthday! 

Letôs make her birthday extra special  
by everyone sending her a birthday card! 

Her address: 
 Miss Eva Holmes 
 100 S Merritt Stree 
 Geneva, AL  36340 

Shh! Miss Eva is not receiving this message! 
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Join us March 19th at 4:00 and 

find out how you can be involved 

and plugged into VBS this 

upcoming Summer!  

 

We need all the help we can get.  

 

Together, letõs make this a great VBS for 

our kids!  



First Baptist Church of Geneva 
309 South Commerce Street 
P.O. Box 579 
Geneva, AL  36340 
Church Office (334)684-9910 
Fax (334)684-8530  
Web Site:  www.fbcgeneva.org 
Email:   fbc@fbcgeneva.org 
 

Staff 
Dr. Edwin E. Scott 
Senior Pastor 

Cell: (334) 258-0723 
eescott@baptistcollege.edu 

 
Rev. Steve Skidmore 

Associate Pastor and Minister of Music 
Cell: (334) 596-0053 
steve@fbcgeneva.org 

 

Rev. Lee Peters 
Minister to Students 
Cell: (334) 798-9925 
lee@fbcgeneva.org 

 

Martha Herring, Secretary 
m.herring@fbcgeneva.org 

 

Monday - Thursday 
8:30 -Noon  
12:30 - 5 PM 

 

          Friday:    8:30 -12:30 

Regular Sunday Schedule 
Sunday School: 9:45 AM 

Morning Worship Service: 11 AM 
 

Wednesday Night Schedule 
5 - 6 PM: Supper in Fellowship Hall 

 
6 - 7 PM 

 Children on 3rd Floor 
Youth Ministry in Gym 

Adult Bible Study in Fellowship Hall 
 Choir Rehearsal in Choir Room  

Steak Sandwich Fundraiser 
Friday, March 10 -- Pickup from 11 - 1 PM 
Donation: $7 each (Includes drink and chips) 

  
Order with one of our children or youth  
or contact the church office by March 3.    

 

Deliveries of 10 or more sandwiches  
available to businesses. 

 

Proceeds used for camp. 


